
Friday 4th October 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Over the last couple of weeks I have enjoyed visiting each 

classroom to watch pupils take part in times tables and Maths 

lessons.  It has been great to hear pupils discussing their 

learning in Maths and being confident when sharing methods 

and  answers with other pupils and their teachers. 

Every day, staff are continuing to put pupils into the proud 

cloud.  One of the highlights of each day is when I go around 

school and find out who is in the proud cloud and the reasons 

why, before presenting them with a ‘proud’ sticker. 

Thank you for your support with the road safety petition.  If you 

haven't yet signed it, please come into the main 

office where you can find the petition.  Please 

help us to improve the safety of Barham Road 

for our pupils and parents/carers. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.59% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

1CS 

98.35% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3DC 

97.04% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x7=14    14÷2=7 

7x2=14    14÷7=2 

Reading Corner 

Thank you for your enthusiasm at this month's book swap 
and thank you again for your kind donations.  We       

constantly strive to help children access books they can 
read for pleasure and your support is really valuable.  

We are also in the process of updating our school    
bookshelves with the help of Hull Schools Library Ser-

vice. 

Our Poetry Slam was a huge success as was our special 
visit from Paul Cookson.  Check X for photos. 

@griffinprimary 

Our next book swap will be Thursday 7th November 2024 
- weather permitting. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 85.47% 

RCM 95.63% 

RLS 94.98% 

1KR 92.31% 

1CS 98.35% 

2HC 95.37% 

2ZP 94.22% 

3DC 97.04% 

3KH 95.79% 

4JL 96.43% 

4SS 91.57% 

5GL 93.7% 

5TW 89.66% 

6AD 95.56% 

6BA 96.49% 

6ZM 91.81% 

Griffin Values 

Next week’s focus is: 

Respect 

Spanish Day 

 

On Friday 11th October 2024, we are holding our annual 

Spanish Day in school. 

During the day, the pupils will learn about different   

Spanish speaking countries.  We also now have links to 

partner schools in Spain or Mexico, so each class will be 

writing a letter to them to tell them more about Griffin 

Primary School and what schools in England are like.   

 

There will also be traditional Spanish food for lunch    

including meatballs (albondigas), Spanish omelette, 

patatas bravas and doughnuts with chocolate sauce for 

dessert.   

Pasta, jacket potatoes and sandwiches will be available 

as normal. 

 

Schoolcycled bottle top     

recycling 

Thank you for the plastic bottle lids 

that you have been bringing into 

school as part of the SchoolCyled 

Bottle Cap Recycling Scheme. 

Please continue to bring them and 

place them in the recycling boxes. 

Once our boxes are full, they will 

be sent away and transformed into 

100% recycled products for our 

school.  


